
Dear St. Patrick’s Families, 

As is our tradition during this season, we would like to fill our 

school Christmas tree with new hats, mitts, and scarves to gift 

to the Caledonia food bank just in time for Christmas. 

 

Starting next week, we are accepting donations for our  

Tree of Warmth.   

 

We will start accepting donations on Wednesday November 23 2022, 

and end on Monday December 12, 2022.   This way we can get the 

donations to those who most need them as soon as we can.   

NEWLY PURCHASED hats, mittens and scarves can be brought to school 

and will be placed on our Christmas.  If you would prefer to make a 

monetary donation to support the Caledonia Food Bank, we have set 

up a place on School Cash Online to do so. 

 

Thank you so much for helping us to help those in need in our 

community this holiday season.  Sending you the warmest of wishes 

during the upcoming Advent season and always. 

 

The Staff and Students of St. Patrick’s School 

 

 

 


